
3/17/2017 

 

 

Comment Letter, 2016 Bay-Delta Plan Ammendment  and SED 

Waterboards, 

          I am fully for giving up more water for fish restoration. For years other interests have gotten water 
that should have been shared more with Salmon and other species. I think what needs to be done is to 
time the release in line with the Salmon’s life cycle, replicating the flows that would be in the rivers if 
the dams were not there. I’m for going the whole 60% needed to restore the runs but good luck with 
that. As far as the salinity issue I am against raising the allowable levels as it degrades The Delta where I 
live. 

 

 

                                                          Thanks, Victor Rosasco 

                                                           1708 Woodsbro Rd.  

                                                           Stockton Ca. 95206  
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